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	Update on Dreambox, LexiaCore, and Looking Ahead to 2020-2021
Feedback on Distance Learning and Looking Ahead to 2020-2021
As the 2019-2020 school year comes to a close, HCPSS staff continue to prepare for the 2020-2021 school year while navigating continuing unknowns of what school will look like in the fall.
“Our primary consideration for fall planning continues to be the health and safety of our students and staff, and equity is a critical priority as we seek to serve the needs of all students, including those who are most vulnerable,” said HCPSS Superintendent Michael Martirano. “While many decisions will largely depend on guidance from the state and health authorities, all plans will be developed keeping in mind the needs and priorities voiced by our students, staff and families.”
Students, staff, families and community stakeholders are encouraged to provide input and feedback to help guide the solutions for the 2020-2021 school year through online surveys.
Surveys, targeted to each group, are open through noon on Wednesday, July 1, and can be accessed through the following links:
Students 
·         Grades 3-5 
·         Grades 6-12
Parents/guardians
·         English
·         Chinese, 中文
·         Korean, 한국어
·         Spanish, Español

Summer Learning
Elementary students will have access to DreamBox Learning and Lexia Core5 throughout the summer. Students are not required to work with either learning platform, and their progress will not be monitored by teachers. Parent portals for both tools will continue to be available to review student progress. If you choose to have your child work with these tools over the summer, we encourage you to limit use to the recommended amount of 15-20 minutes per day. For technical support during the summer, please use the following contact information:
DreamBox Technical Support Contact Information
Email: support@dreambox.com 
Customer service: 1 (877) 451-7845

Lexia Core5 Technical Support Contact Information
Website:  https://www.lexialearning.com/support 
Email: support@lexialearning.com 
Customer service: 1 800-435-3942 
 
The following links provide additional mathematics and language arts resources for students: 
https://www.hcpss.org/academics/english-language-arts/
https://www.hcpss.org/academics/mathematics/

Counseling Connection Newsletter
The HCPSS Elementary School Counseling Connection Newsletter is a great resource for students and parents to read together. Included in this new issue of the School Counseling Connection newsletter are great self-care ideas and fun activities for home.



